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The City of El Dorado Springs is pleased to announce another year of the Ruby Gayle 
Wilson Pool Trust Fund.  This special fund is made possible through a generous donation 
from Ruby Gayle Wilson.  The purpose of the fund is to provide access to the swimming 
pool for children whose parents are unable to afford the price of a season pass. 
 
A family must meet the following eligibility requirements: 
 

1. Parents or full-time guardians and the child must be residents of the City 
of El Dorado Springs. 

 
2. Only children 12 and under will be eligible. 

 
3. Only one child per family (household) will be considered eligible for a free 

pass. 
 

4. A family (household) making application to the Pool Trust Fund must 
meet certain income guidelines.  Applicants will be required to show proof 
of income. 

 
Anyone interested in making application to the Ruby Gayle Wilson Pool Trust Fund may 
pick up an application from the City Clerk at City Hall, 135 W Spring Street, effective 
immediately.  Applications will be accepted until April 17, 2017. 
 


